Notice
(For Classes — I to XII)

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians,
Greetings in the name of our Lord!

Hope that all of you are taking every step and precaution to combat the deadly COVID-19 pandemic.
We know that all of us are going through a very troubled phase of life, specially our kids, most of
whom are not even able to understand why they are confined to their homes for such a prolonged
period. They are missing their friends, their school, their teachers and their play grounds for no fault
of their own. Yet with a cheerful countenance they are bearing with us most patiently at this crucial
juncture. So, on behalf of the entire Staff, Parents and Guardians of Christ Church Girls’ High School
a big salute, love and blessings to our dear students.

We know that our students have been missing a considerable number of classes since the pandemic
started. So we are very happy to inform you that our online - study classes shall be commencing from
next week, i.e. 20" April, 2020 onwards. We have chalked out a number of pre-recorded classes for
the main subjects taught in each class. You shall be able to access them on You Tube via a link that
we will provide you through SMS at the earliest. More over specific syllabus for classes | to VIII for
the 1% Unit of Preliminary Evaluation has also been uploaded on our website for the students. Your
teachers have worked very hard to help you so that you don’t miss your classes. Please try to
appreciate their sincere efforts and learn attentively whatever will be taught. Hope that you will
benefit from this maiden venture of ours.

Let us keep praying for a safe nation where we shall all be able to live, work and play with a free
spirit, rid of all hindrances. We really miss you! Hope to see all of you soon.

Regards,
Helen S. Sircar

Principal
Christ Church Girls’ High School (H.S.)



